


 Ministry of Labour, Human Resource Development and Training
NOTICE
Employers concerned are hereby informed that authorisation from this Ministry should be sought for the transfer or the redeployment of expatriates from one employer to another, prior to submission of Work Permit applications.
The following documents should be submitted:
(i) Covering letter from the prospective employer clearly specifying the name(s) and passport details of the worker as well as the reasons for transfer; and
(ii) [bookmark: _GoBack]A no objection letter from the current employer.
For any additional information, employers may call on 4050100 or send an e-mail on emp@govmu.org.
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